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Iron Man Vol. 1 TPB Aug 23 2019 "Collecting Iron Man (2020) #1-5 by
Christopher Cantwell, Cafu and Frank D'Armata"--Page 4 of cover.
Adventure Time Dec 19 2021 "Originally published in single magazine
form as Adventure Time 30-34"--Title page verso.
Mighty Morphin Power Rangers Apr 23 2022 "Originally published in
single magazine form as Mighty Morphin Power Rangers No.
0-4"--Indicia.
Loki Omnibus Vol. 1 May 24 2022 The classic villainy of the God of
Mischief is celebrated in an Omnibus full of diabolical deceit!
Featuring every Loki appearance from Stan Lee and Jack Kirby's
legendary era of THOR -- and more -- it's a volume full of brotherly
rivalry, deadly plots and wicked magic! Across the ages, Loki's tricks
on Thor are a treat to read, as he wreaks havoc in Asgard and Midgard
-- banishing Jane Foster to Limbo, trading spells with Doctor Strange,
masterminding a Thor/Silver Surfer battle -- and of course, causing
the Avengers to first assemble! Bring on the wiliest bad guy of all!
COLLECTING: Avengers (1963) 1; Journey into Mystery (1952) 111, 113,
115-123; Thor (1966) 153-157, 167, 173, 175-177, 179-181; Thor Annual
(1966) 2; material from Journey into Mystery (1952) 85, 88, 91-92, 94,
97, 100-104, 107-108, 110, 112, 114, 124-125; Thor (1966) 126-129,
142, 147-152; Strange Tales (1951) 123; Tales to Astonish (1959) 101;
Silver Surfer (1968) 4
The Graphic Canon, Vol. 1 Jun 13 2021 THE GRAPHIC CANON (Seven
Stories Press) is a gorgeous, one-of-a-kind trilogy that brings

classic literatures of the world together with legendary graphic
artists and illustrators. There are more than 130 illustrators
represented and 190 literary works over three volumes—many newly
commissioned, some hard to find—reinterpreted here for readers and
collectors of all ages. Volume 1 takes us on a visual tour from the
earliest literature through the end of the 1700s. Along the way, we're
treated to eye-popping renditions of the human race's greatest epics:
Gilgamesh, The Iliad, The Odyssey (in watercolors by Gareth Hinds),
The Aeneid, Beowulf, and The Arabian Nights, plus later epics The
Divine Comedy and The Canterbury Tales (both by legendary illustrator
and graphic designer Seymour Chwast), Paradise Lost, and Le Morte
D'Arthur. Two of ancient Greece's greatest plays are adapted—the
tragedy Medea by Euripides and Tania Schrag’s uninhibited rendering of
the very bawdy comedy Lysistrata by Aristophanes (the text of which is
still censored in many textbooks). Also included is Robert Crumb’s
rarely-seen adaptation of James Boswell’s London Journal, filled with
philosophical debate and lowbrow debauchery. Religious literature is
well-covered and well-illustrated, with the Books of Daniel and Esther
from the Old Testament, Rick Geary’s awe-inspiring new rendition of
the Book of Revelation from the New Testament, the Tao te Ching,
Rumi’s Sufi poetry, Hinduism’s Mahabharata, and the Mayan holy book
Popol Vuh, illustrated by Roberta Gregory. The Eastern canon gets its
due, with The Tale of Genji (the world’s first novel, done in fullpage illustrations reminiscent of Aubrey Beardsley), three poems from
China’s golden age of literature lovingly drawn by pioneering
underground comics artist Sharon Rudahl, the Tibetan Book of the Dead,
a Japanese Noh play, and other works from Asia. Two of Shakespeare’s
greatest plays (King Lear and A Midsummer Night’s Dream) and two of
his sonnets are here, as are Plato’s Symposium, Gulliver’s Travels,
Candide, A Vindication of the Rights of Woman, Renaissance poetry of
love and desire, and Don Quixote visualized by the legendary Will
Eisner. Some unexpected twists in this volume include a Native
American folktale, an Incan play, Sappho’s poetic fragments, bawdy
essays by Benjamin Franklin, the love letters of Abelard and Heloise,
and the decadent French classic Dangerous Liaisons, as illustrated by
Molly Crabapple. Edited by Russ Kick, The Graphic Canon is an
extraordinary collection that will continue with Volume 2: "Kubla
Khan" to the Bronte Sisters to The Picture of Dorian Gray in Summer
2012, and Volume 3: From Heart of Darkness to Hemingway to Infinite
Jest in Fall 2012. A boxed set of all three volumes will also be
published in Fall 2012.
Superman/Batman Omnibus Vol. 1 Feb 21 2022 The World's Finest TeamUp! The most iconic superheroes in the galaxy unite for an
unbelievable adventure when Superman's greatest foe, Lex Luthor,
becomes president of the United States and starts an all-out superpowered hunt for the Man of Tomorrow. Nearby in Gotham, Batman finds

that Superman is not the last Kryptonian as he discovers another
living survivor...Kal-El's cousin, Supergirl! However, behind this
immense discovery may be the gravest threat of all: Darkseid!
Together, Superman and Batman square off against the deadliest
villains the world has ever known, in an unforgettable series of teamup adventures! Superman/Batman Omnibus Vol. 1 collects these and other
classic tales featuring the Man of Steel and the Dark Knight. Written
and drawn by a host of comics superstars including JEPH LOEB (Batman:
The Long Halloween, Superman for All Seasons), ED McGUINNESS
(Superman), MARK VERHEIDEN (The Phantom), and ETHAN VAN SCIVER (Green
Lantern), this volume collects stories from Superman/ Batman #1-43,
Superman/Batman Annual #1-2, and Superman/Batman: Secret Files and
Origins 2003 #1.
Blood Lad Jul 02 2020 The vampire Staz is one of the most powerful
district bosses in the demon world, fending off everyone who dares
challenge him. But secretly, the fearsome Staz is obsessed with human
culture, especially video games, manga, and everything that comes from
Japan! When a Japanese girl wanders into the demon world, Staz can't
wait to meet the human and learn everything he can about her world.
Unfortunately, before he's able to ask her anything, the girl is
killed by one of his would-be usurpers, leaving just her bare soul
behind. Staz vows to help the girl restore her body and return to her
former life-especially since it means taking a trip to the human world
himself!
Ms. Marvel Masterworks Vol. 2 Jan 08 2021 Chris Claremont weaves
complex plots and compelling characterization in our second Ms. Marvel
Masterworks, concluding Carol Danvers' original adventures! The
highlights are many: Ms. Marvel meets the Avengers for the very first
time! Mystique makes her first appearance! A battle with Ronan the
Accuser brings Ms. Marvel and Captain Marvel together, and leads to an
all-new look for our heroine! COLLECTING: MS. MARVEL (1977) #15-23;
MARVEL SUPER-HEROES (1990) #10-11; AVENGERS (1963) #200, AVENGERS
ANNUAL (1967) #10 AND MATERIAL FROM AVENGERS (1963) #197-199 AND
MARVEL FANFARE (1982) #24.
Natsume’s Book of Friends, Vol. 1 Nov 18 2021 When Reiko was
Takashi's age, she bound the names of demons and spirits in her Book
of Friends, enslaving them to her capricious whim. Now Takashi is the
owner of the book, and the creatures will do anything to get their
names back. -- VIZ Media
JUDGE, Vol. 1 Jun 20 2019 Envy, lust, sloth, wrath, gluttony, pride,
greed. A group of sinners who bear the guilt of the seven deadly sins
has been gathered in an old courthouse to face judgement. To leave
this place alive, they must offer up a sacrifice - one of their
number. As the trial begins, who will the gavel fall on first?
Sunny Jul 26 2022 When Sei's parents drop him off at a children's
home, he does what he can to fit in with the other troubled children

and, like them, finds escape in a broken-down old car and his
imagination.
Bleach, Vol. 1 Oct 29 2022 Part-time student, full-time Soul Reaper,
Ichigo is one of the chosen few guardians of the afterlife. Ichigo
Kurosaki never asked for the ability to see ghosts—he was born with
the gift. When his family is attacked by a Hollow—a malevolent lost
soul—Ichigo becomes a Soul Reaper, dedicating his life to protecting
the innocent and helping the tortured spirits themselves find peace.
Find out why Tite Kubo’s Bleach has become an international manga
smash-hit! Ichigo Kurosaki has always been able to see ghosts, but
this ability doesn't change his life nearly as much as his close
encounter with Rukia Kuchiki, a Soul Reaper and member of the
mysterious Soul Society. While fighting a Hollow, an evil spirit that
preys on humans who display psychic energy, Rukia attempts to lend
Ichigo some of her powers so that he can save his family; but much to
her surprise, Ichigo absorbs every last drop of her energy. Now a fullfledged Soul Reaper himself, Ichigo quickly learns that the world he
inhabits is one full of dangerous spirits and, along with Rukia--who
is slowly regaining her powers--it's Ichigo's job to protect the
innocent from Hollows and help the spirits themselves find peace.
Seraph of the End, Vol. 1 Oct 05 2020 After a catastrophic epidemic
kills every adult on earth, vampires arise from the shadows to enslave
the remaining human population. Yuichiro escapes from captivity and
joins the Japanese Imperial Demon Army. But before he’s allowed to
fight vampires, he has to complete his first, terrifying mission–make
new friends with his fellow aspiring monster slayers! Yuichiro and his
friends are kept as vampire fodder in a creepy institution
masquerading as an orphanage. One day, Yuichiro’s dreams of fighting
back are realized when the orphans stage a daring escape. But things
go horribly wrong, and his dream is kept alive at a cruel price.
Absolute Superman/Batman Jul 22 2019 "Originally published in single
magazine form in Superman/Batman 1-13."
Shazam! Vol. 1 (The New 52) Feb 09 2021 Young orphan Billy Batson has
bounced from foster home to foster home, but he's far from the ideal
child. Brash and rude, Billy is a troubled teen that just can't seem
to find a calling. But after a fateful night on a subway car, that all
will change. Brought to the feet of the magical wizard Shazam at the
Rock of Eternity, Billy is imbued with powers beyond any mortal man.
By shouting the wizard's name—Shazam!—the young teen is mystically
transformed into the powerhouse known as Shazam! Now given abilities
that make him Earth's Mightiest Mortal at the utterance of a simple
phrase, will Billy make the right choices and do what it takes to
become a hero? Or will he succumb to the poor choices of youth—and the
villainous Black Adam! Geoff Johns and Gary Frank, the team behind the
New York Times #1 best-selling graphic novel Batman: Earth One, unite
to re-invent Captain Marvel as a part of DC Comics' The New 52.

Collected here for the first time ever is the series of back-ups that
ran in the pages of Johns' critically acclaimed Justice League.
Collects Justice League #0, 21 and stories from Justice League#7-11,
14-16, 18-20.
Saint Young Men Omnibus 1 (Vol. 1-2) Nov 25 2019 Extra-large 2-in-1
premium hardcover! The divine live among us...in a flat in western
Tokyo! After centuries of hard work, Jesus and Buddha take a break
from their heavenly duties to relax among the people of Japan, and
their adventures in this lighthearted buddy comedy are sure to bring
mirth and merriment to all! A Slice of Saintly Life Jesus, the Son of
God. Buddha, the Enlightened One. Two of history's most important
figures whose sagely deeds have been told and retold. After a few
millennia of helping humanity, they have decided to take some time off
and rent an apartment together in modern-day Tokyo. But even their
saintly status hasn't fully prepared them to navigate the ups and
downs of life in 21st century Japan, from theme parks, to shopping for
rice cookers, to the wonderful world of manga. Follow this pair on a
goofy, light-hearted, and pun-filled adventure in friendship.
Sonic the Hedgehog, Vol. 1: Fallout! Dec 07 2020 Join the Blue Blur
for brand-new adventures as he and his friends race around the world
to defeat the evil Dr. Eggman's robotic forces! The evil genius Dr.
Eggman has been foiled--but the work of Sonic the Hedgehog isn't over
yet! In the aftermath of the latest epic battle, rogue robots continue
to attack small villages around the world. In order to succeed, Sonic
will need the help of his friends Tails, Knuckles, and Amy, along with
some new and surprising allies. This new collection from acclaimed
writer Ian Flynn features the Blue Blur like you've never seen him
before. Gotta go fast! Collects issues #1–4 of the Sonic The Hedgehog
series.
Ping Pong, Vol. 1 Jan 20 2022 Ace high school table tennis players
push their passion to the limit in this story of self-discovery, told
by Eisner Award winner Taiyo Matsumoto. Makoto “Smile” Tsukimoto
doesn’t smile even though he’s got a natural talent for playing ping
pong. As one of the best players in school, all hopes are on him to
win the regional high school tournament, but winning is not what Smile
really wants to do. Will the fierce competition to be number one bring
out his best or drive him away from the game? Ping Pong is Taiyo
Matsumoto’s masterwork reflection on friendship and self-discovery,
presented here in two volumes, featuring color art, the bonus story
Tamura and an afterward by the original Japanese series editor.
Translated by Michael Arias, director of Tekkonkinkreet. Makoto
“Smile” Tsukimoto and his friend Yutaka “Peco” Hoshino have been
playing table tennis since they were kids, but as they enter high
school, they find that the game has changed. Seeing potential in them
that they themselves don’t fully realize, the coach recruits them for
the school team. Bringing out their best will mean challenging the top

players from rival schools in the summer tournament, including an ace
Chinese exchange student who almost made the Olympic team. With the
pressure on, can Smile and Peco take the heat and make it into the
finals?
Rosario+Vampire Feb 27 2020 Tsukune's going to have one heck of a
hickey when he gets home from Monster High! All-around average
teenager Tsukune can't get accepted to any high school save one...but
on his first day he finds the rest of the student body doesn't appear
average at all. Best of all, the cutest girl on campus can't wait to
fling her arms around his neck! Wait a sec'--are those her teeth
around his neck too...? Tsukune's going to have one heck of a hickey
when he gets home from Monster High! But does he have a chance in H E
double hockey sticks of raising his grades at a school where the turf
war isn't between the jocks and the nerds but the vampires and the
werewolves? LESSON ONE: VAMPIRES QUIZ 1 WHAT'S THE BEST COURSE OF
ACTION WHEN A PERT CLASSMATE ATTEMPTS TO SNACK ON YOUR JUGULAR? a. Run
for your life and the sanctity of your soul b. Invite her out for a
strawberry soda, heavy on the syrup c. Scream like a boy and hide in
the principal's office d. Let her have a few sips while you check out
her spectacular quadriceps
Children of the Whales Jan 28 2020 In this post-apocalyptic fantasy,
a sea of sand swallows everything but the past. In an endless sea of
sand drifts the Mud Whale, a floating island city of clay and magic.
In its chambers a small community clings to survival, cut off from its
own history by the shadows of the past. Chakuro is the archivist for
the Mud Whale, diligently chronicling the lives and deaths of his
people. As one of the short-lived thymia wielders, he knows his time
is limited and is determined to leave a better record than his
predecessors. But the steady pace of their isolated existence on the
Mud Whale is abruptly shattered when a scouting party discovers a
mysterious young girl who seems to know more about their home than
they do...
Jormungand Mar 30 2020 Death is their business, and business is good.
R to L (Japanese Style). Death is their business, and business is
good. Jonah is a child soldier, born into the chaotic conflicts that
rage across Africa, his family lost to a war fueled by weapons
supplied by the so-called "Merchants of Death"--international arms
dealers. Despite Jonah's hatred of weapons and violence, he employs
both extremely well in the service of high-flying arms dealer Koko
Hekmatyar and her band of mercenaries. Their journey through the dark
underbelly of the world's arms markets may lead only to damnation, but
will Jonah one day make his way back to the light? Only one thing is
certain: it's going to be a long, hard road out of Hell... Jonah was a
child soldier, born in the chaotic conflicts that rage across Africa,
his family lost to a war fueled by weapons supplied by the so-called
“Merchants of Death”—international arms dealers. Despite Jonah’s

hatred of weapons and violence, he employs both extremely well, and
does so in the service of high-flying arms dealer Koko Hekmatyar and
her band of mercenaries. Their journey through the dark underbelly of
the world’s arms markets may lead only to damnation, but will Jonah
one day make his way back to the light? Only one thing is certain;
it’s a long hard road out of Hell…
Spider-Girl: The Complete Collection Apr 11 2021 What if Peter Parker
and Mary Jane had a daughter? The ever-amazing answer is, she'd be May
"Mayday" Parker -A.K.A. Spider-Girl! Spinning out of the pages of WHAT
IF? into her very own universe, the teenage Mayday inherits spiderpowers and dons the red-and-blues of her retired father! Now follow
her adventures from the very beginning, as Mayday learns about SpiderMan's legacy and wrestles with whether to follow in his footsteps!
She'll face threats old and new - from the Venom symbiote and Kaine,
to Crazy Eight and the Dragon King - and meet some of the incredible
faces of the future Marvel Universe, like Darkdevil, Wild Thing, the
Fantastic Five and the newest roster of the mighty Avengers! Discover
a friendly neighborhood hero for a new generation! COLLECTING: WHAT
IF? (1989) 105, SPIDER-GIRL (1998) 1/2, 1-15, ANNUAL '99
Doctor Dolittle The Complete Collection, Vol. 1 Oct 17 2021 Just in
time for the major motion picture Dolittle starring Robert Downey
Jr.—soaring into theaters on January 17, 2020! Journey into the world
of Doctor Dolittle, the kind and eccentric naturalist who can speak
with animals. Working with original author Hugh Lofting’s son, these
books have been fully updated for the modern reader, all while
retaining the full charm of the originals. Rediscover the children’s
literature classic with three novels from the beloved series! Here are
the good Doctor’s three exciting tales of world travel, beginning with
his greatest adventure. In The Voyages of Doctor Dolittle, winner of
the prestigious Newbery Medal, the Doctor and his young assistant,
Tommy Stubbins, travel in search of the brilliant naturalist Long
Arrow, culminating in a meeting with the most fabled creature of all,
the Great Glass Sea Snail! The Story of Doctor Dolittle details how
the Doctor came to learn the languages of animals, and how he was
called to Africa where he meets the rarest of all beasts, the
marvelous two-headed pushmi-pullyu! And in another African adventure,
Doctor Dolittle’s Post Office, the Doctor establishes the only postal
service in the world where birds deliver the mail!
JSA Omnibus Vol. 1 Jun 25 2022 Known for his groundbreaking work on
Green Lantern, in 2000 Geoff Johns brought Justice Society of America
characters rooted in the Golden Age of comics back to the forefront of
comics. Mixing younger, edgier characters with the elder statesmen of
superheroes, Johns created an action-packed series with compelling
storylines that are now collected here in the JSA Omnibus Vol. 1.
Collected here are JSA #1-25, JLA/JSA: Virtue and Vice, JSA All-Stars
#1-8, JSA Our Worlds at War #1, JLA/JSA Secret Files #1, JSA Secret

Files #1, All-Star Comics #1-2, All-American Comics #1, Adventure
Comics #1, National Comics #1, Sensation Comics #1, Smash Comics #1,
Star Spangled Comics #1 and Thrilling Comics #1.
Giant Days Sep 28 2022 "Originally published in single magazine form
as Giant days No. 1-4"--Colophon.
100 Bullets Omnibus Vol. 1 Aug 03 2020 One gun. One hundred bullets.
Zero consequences. The Eisner Award-winning and bestselling crime
graphic novel series 100 Bullets is now collected in this first volume
omnibus! If your life was destroyed, and you knew that those
responsible would never be held to account, how far would you go to
get revenge? If you were given a chance to kill anyone you wanted,
with a guarantee that the law could not touch you, would you take it?
That's the opportunity that a man called Agent Graves provides, in the
form of a special case containing a gun, a hundred rounds of
ammunition, and total immunity for their use. To the damaged and
downtrodden living on the fringes of society, Graves's offer is a oncein-a-lifetime chance to even their scores. But beyond the fundamental
dilemma of whether or not to pull the trigger, there is a deeper and
even more troubling question that everyone who picks up the briefcase
must ask themselves: Just who is making all of this possible—and why?
Discover the truth in 100 Bullets Omnibus, colecting in its entirety
the legendary saga of crime and conspiracy from New York Times
bestselling author Brian Azzarello and acclaimed artist Eduardo Risso.
This first of two volumes includes issues #1-58 of the award-winning
series as well as the short story "Merry Christmas, Bitches" from
Vertigo: Winter's Edge #3 and features a special sketchbook section
from Risso.
Predator: the Original Years Omnibus Vol. 1 Sep 23 2019 The hunt
begins! As the Predators make their Marvel debut, experience their
original comics legacy! Nowhere is safe when the remorseless alien
killers stalk the concrete jungle of New York City, leave a trail of
death across the American Southwest and ignite the Cold War in
Siberia! And did Predators come to Earth during Vietnam and World War
I? The hunters make a new enemy in Dutch's brother Detective Schaefer!
Predator takes on psychotic Predator in the Pine Barrens of New
Jersey! And in 1950s Hollywood, only a child with special glasses can
see the monster in the midst of Tinseltown! It's total carnage,
Predator-style! COLLECTING: Predator (1989) 1-4, Predator 2 (1991)
1-2, Predator: Big Game (1991) 1-4, Predator: Cold War (1991) 1-4,
Predator: The Bloody Sands of Time (1992) 1-2, Predator: Bad Blood
(1993) 1-4, Predator: Invaders from the Fourth Dimension (1994) 1,
Predator: Dark River (1996) 1-4, Predator: Strange Roux (1996) 1,
Predator: Kindred (1996) 1-4; material from Dark Horse Presents (1986)
46, 119; Dark Horse Comics (1992) 1-2, 4-7, 10-14, 16-18, 20-21; A
Decade of Dark Horse (1996) 1
Jughead Vol. 1 Nov 06 2020 In the grand tradition of comic book

reboots like ARCHIE VOL. 1, Archie Comics proudly presents... JUGHEAD
VOL. 1--from the comics dream team of Chip Zdarsky (HOWARD THE DUCK)
and Erica Henderson (THE UNBEATABLE SQUIRREL GIRL)! Riverdale High
provides a quality education and quality hot lunches, but when one of
those is tampered with, JUGHEAD JONES swears vengeance! Well, I mean,
he doesn't "swear." This is still Archie Comics after all. Collects
JUGHEAD issues #1-6, plus bonus features.
Gotham Academy Vol. 1: Welcome to Gotham Academy (The New 52) Sep 16
2021 Welcome to Gotham Academy, the most prestigious school in Gotham
City. Only the best and brightest students may enter its halls, study
in its classrooms, explore its secret passages, summon its terrifying
spirits… Okay, so Gotham Academy isn’t like other schools. But Olive
Silverlock isn’t like other students. After a mysterious incident over
summer break, she’s back at school with a bad case of amnesia, an even
worse attitude… and an unexplained fear of bats. Olive’s supposed to
show new student Maps Mizoguchi the ropes. Problem: Maps is kid sister
of Kyle, Olive’s ex. Then there’s the ghost haunting the campus…the
secret society conducting bizarre rituals…and Bruce Wayne, the weirdo
billionaire who funds the Academy - and may know the secret to Olive’s
big mystery. Find out in GOTHAM ACADEMY VOL. 1, the acclaimed new
series from co-writers Becky Cloonan (DEMO) and Brendan Fletcher
(BATGIRL) and artist Karl Kerschl (TEEN TITANS: YEAR ONE)! Collects
GOTHAM ACADEMY #1-6.
Senate documents Apr 30 2020
Daredevil Masterworks Vol. 7 Sep 04 2020 Collects Daredevil (1964)
#64-74, Iron Man (1968) #35 and material from Iron Man (1968) #36. The
Man Without Fear heads out to the Left Coast in a quest to earn back
the love of Miss Karen Page - and L.A.'s never been stranger! A cast
of bizarre and action-packed enemies stands between DD and the woman
he loves, including Stunt-Master, Brother Brimstone and the Stilt-Man.
Back in the Big Apple, Daredevil teams up with the Black Panther,
fights Tagak the Leopard Lord, and protects a young boxer under the
wing of his father's trainer. Meanwhile, the Tribune attempts to lay
his own justice down on the youth movement. And it all leads to a
crossover classic as DD joins forces with Iron Man and Nick Fury
against Spymaster and the Zodiac!
Akame ga KILL! May 12 2021 Teenage country bumpkin Tatsumi dreams of
earning enough money for his impoverished village by working in the
Capital--but his short-lived plans go awry when he's robbed by a buxom
beauty upon arrival! Penniless, Tatsumi is taken in by the lovely Miss
Aria, but just when his Capital dreams seem in reach yet again, Miss
Aria's mansion is besieged by Night Raid--a team of ruthless assassins
who targets high-ranking members of the upper class! As Tatsumi is
quick to learn, appearances can be deceiving in the Capital, and this
team of assassins just might be...the good guys?!
Green Lantern Jul 14 2021 Classic stories of the greatest Green

Lantern, Hal Jordan, are collected in this new edition for the first
time ever! Only the fearless can be entrusted with a Green Lantern s
power ring, the universe s most powerful weapon. When Abin Sur, the
Green Lantern of Space Sector 2814, crash-landed on Earth, he knew it
was time to pass the emerald mantle to a deserving human. After
quickly studying billions of people, the ring selected test pilot Hal
Jordan, who was busy making a mess of his life. Now gifted with an
incredible trust, Jordan needs a crash course in both using the ring
and what it means to be a Green Lantern. And he had better learn fast.
Legion, the alien marauder who has already killed four Green Lanterns,
has arrived on Earth to hunt down his fifth. Witness the beginning of
Hal Jordan s heroic career post-Crisis on Infinite Earths, with
legendary comics creators Gerard Jones, Keith Giffen, M.D. Bright and
Romeo Tanghal, in GREEN LANTERN: EMERALD DAWN: HAL JORDAN VOL. 1,
collecting GREEN LANTERN: EMERALD DAWN #1-6 and GREEN LANTERN: EMERALD
DAWN II #1-6 for the first time in chronological order."
Claymore, Vol. 1 Mar 10 2021 A New York Times best selling, multiarc, character-driven story with great battles and strong-willed
females that will appeal to males and females alike. In a world where
monsters called Yoma prey on humans and live among them in disguise,
humanity's only hope is a new breed of warrior known as Claymores.
Half human, half monster, these silver-eyed slayers possess
supernatural strength but are condemned to fight their savage impulses
or lose their humanity completely. A village is gripped by fear and
paranoia when a Yoma claims six lives. The Claymore who is sent to
slay the creature isn't what the villagers expect at all. In fact, she
seems more monster than human.
The LEGO Adventure Book, Vol. 1 Aug 15 2021 Unleash your imagination
as you journey through the wide-ranging world of LEGO building with
The LEGO Adventure Book. This inspiring tour is filled with bright
visuals, step-by-step breakdowns of 25 models, and nearly 200 example
models from the world's best builders. Learn to build robots, trains,
medieval villages, spaceships, airplanes, and much more. Whether
you're brand-new to LEGO or have been building for years, this book is
sure to spark your imagination and motivate you to keep creating!
Harley Quinn Vol. 1: Harley Vs. Apokolips Oct 25 2019 You read that
right. It's Harley Quinn vs. Apokolips. The whole. Entire. Planet.
Wait... what? A new era for Harley begins here in Harley Quinn Vol. 1,
as writer Sam Humphries takes charge! While on a tropical vacation,
Harley Quinn is kidnapped by two Female Furies from Apokolips--and
they're making her an offer she can't refuse: join the Furies, get
super powers and do anything she wants! It's a sweet deal, and all
Harley has to do in return is hunt down rogue Fury Petite Tina. The
bad news: Petite Tina is anything but petite! Harley Quinn's story
starts a new era in this brand-new graphic novel! Writer Sam Humphries
jumps behind the wheel, beginning with this all-new Vol. 1 jumping-on

point. Collects Harley Quinn #43-49.
The Flash by Geoff Johns Omnibus Vol. 1 Mar 22 2022 WALLY WEST--THE
FASTEST MAN ALIVE! Nearly 20 years ago, writer Geoff Johns (Batman:
Earth One, Shazam) took over The Flash and redefined a comic book icon
for a new generation. During his unforgettable five-year run on the
series, Johns would enrich the world of Keystone City and humanize
both Wally West and his enemies like no one before. Now reexperience
these stunning tales of the Flash from the very beginning, featuring
art from Scott Kolins (Blue Beetle), Ethan Van Sciver (Green Lantern:
Rebirth), Angel Unzueta (Star Wars: Poe Dameron), and more! This first
volume of the newly extended recut of The Flash by Geoff Johns Omnibus
series collects The Flash #164-191, The Flash: Our Worlds at War #1,
The Flash: Iron Heights #1, The Flash Secret Files & Origins #3, and
DC First: Flash and Superman #1.
Silk Vol. 1 Aug 27 2022 Silk is back and badder than ever! Cindy Moon
- the other victim of the radioactive spider that bit Peter Parker has been working to find the missing members of her family since she
escaped the bunker that was her home for so many years. But Silk's
quest has taken her down a darker path than expected, and now she's in
cahoots with the most ferocious feline in the Marvel Universe: the
Black Cat! But not everyone in the Cat's criminal crew is happy about
the arrangement. Nor is a certain friendly neighborhood CEO of Parker
Industries, and that will take Cindy into battle with Spider-Man and
the Goblin King! What could have led her to this? And will she go so
far that there is no redeeming the Sinister Silk? COLLECTING: SILK
1-6.
Archie Vol. 1 Jun 01 2020 ARCHIE, one of the longest-running titles
in comic book history, is rebooted here in this full-color collection
that brings together two of the most talented creators in comics, Mark
Waid and Fiona Staples. Together they create a surprising and
definitive take on Archie's origin--a story that has never been told.
The book will captures the bite and hilarious edge of Archie's
original tales in a modern, forward-looking manner, while still
retaining the character's all-ages appeal. If classic Archie is a
Saturday morning cartoon, this new series is prime time!
Injustice 2 Dec 27 2019 From the makers of the critically acclaimed
prequel comic to the smash hit fighting game Injustice: Gods Among Us
comes the highly anticipated prequel to Injustice 2! Batman has
triumphed over the tyranical Superman! But now he must piece all of
the world back together, and to make matters worse, he has to do it
while fighting off the former dictator's supporters working to
reinstate the old regime. With all the in-fighting a dark shadow
appears on the horizon. From best-selling writer Tom Taylor, scribe of
the original INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US graphic novel series, comes
INJUSTICE 2! Collects issues #1-6.
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